
Our school council safeguarding statement
At Mossley Church of England Primary School we are kept safe by all 
of the adults that help us in school. The adults include Mrs Harrison 
(DSL), Mr Heades, all of our teachers, learning assistants, Governors, 
office and kitchen staff. We know that they are trained to keep us 
safe.  

We learn how to stay safe both in school and when we are at home. 
Online safety is also important to us and we are taught all about 
this in school. 

We know that if we feel worried, unsafe or if someone is being 
unkind to us we must tell a trusted adult and they will help us. We 
are proud of our school and we know that all children have the right 
to stay safe. 


